
ICBC Luxembourg Branch (the “Bank”): 

New general terms and conditions (“GTC”) effective as from 1 January 2018

Luxembourg, 20 October 2017

Dear client,

We herewith kindly inform you, that the Bank has revised its GTC and as a result issued an updated version, one version applicable to individuals and one version applicable to entities. These new GTC (Version 2017/2018) will be effective as from 1 January 2018.

Please find attached a summary indicating the main changes. The GTC version relevant for you (either GTC for individuals or for entities) is available for download on the Bank’s website (www.icbc.lu) and in the Bank’s offices. Upon your request the Bank will send the GTC (Version 2017/2018) to your address as communicated to the Bank by you or your representative.

If you do not accept the relevant new GTC, you should inform the Bank before 1 January 2018. If the Bank does not receive a written objection to the new GTC from you before 1 January 2018, you are deemed to have accepted them, and the GTC (Version 2017/2018) will apply as from 1 January 2018. If you do not accept the relevant new GTC, the Bank reserves the right to terminate the business relationship with you.

Please do not hesitate to contact your Relationship Manager in case of any questions.

Kind regards,

ICBC Luxembourg Branch

ANNEX:

Overview of the main changes to the GTC of ICBC Luxembourg Branch 

